
 

 
 
 
July 2024 

 

 

Dear Parent, 

 

We hope that you are having an enjoyable summer. 

 

To help us prepare for the coming year we have assembled the attached packet of information. 

 

Please keep the forms marked keep at home for your records.  We have created fillable forms for you to 
complete online. Please open the attachments titled return to school and download each attachment.  After 
each document has been completed you must save the document and return it via email. Each form must be 
completed in its entirety and emailed to MaryAnn Maresco at mmaresco@thelowellschool.com.  

 

We look forward to the 2024 - 2025 school year.  If you have any questions please do not hesitate to email 
me. 

 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Elizabeth Simona 
Principal 
 
 
 
Encls. 

 

 

 


